
 
 

 
Mildred Nash Memorial Scholarship 

Deadline – September 30 
 

This award is set up in recognition of the important role, contribution and dedication that Mildred 
Nash had to NBAPC and its youth. The scholarship is open to all Aboriginal students who are 
members of the New Brunswick Aboriginal Peoples Council. 

The scholarship will be awarded based upon merit and field of study undertaken by the applicant 
who is or will be attending university on a full-time basis. The scholarship will be awarded based 
upon a high school graduate who has obtained at least an 90% grade point average or a 
university student who has obtained a 3.7 grade point average. 

Membership Number:    

Full Name:    
 

Address:  _  _  _  _  ___  _  _  _  _  _ _ 
 
City, Province: ___________________________________ Postal Code:    

 

Telephone #:  E-mail address:    
 

Name of Community Local (if applicable)    
 

Name of University you are attending    
 

Field of Study:    
 

Are you receiving any other assistance for your education? Yes  No    
 

If yes, please list, including amounts:    
 
 

 
 

 

This  is  to  verify  that  is a member of the New Brunswick 
Aboriginal Peoples Council. 

 
 

Signature of NBAPC Executive 
 

Please include a transcript of marks from your high school or university, proof of registration from 
the university and any other pertinent information. 

 
 


